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Andrew Holmes 
Duncan Fraser; Donald McGougan 
Response to Transport Scotland's comments on the DFBC 
Actions Required by TS.xis 

Hope you've had a good holiday! 

Sheena requested Duncan and I to get back to you with comments on Transport Scotland's comments on the DFBC. 

An action plan is required by the end of the month. I have gone through Transport Scotland's report and picked out 
the actions required (see attached spreadsheet). Duncan and I met today and have added some additional 
comments/requirements from a CEC perspective. You might like to review these. 

What is now required is that we meet with tie and establish how they intend to provide the additional information, who 
is going to provide it and to when. 

I have also contacted tie to find out what they intend to do. They are intending to submit a draft action plan on 
Monday. As key staff are on holiday their plan is deliberately vague and does not really address the points made by 
Transport Scotland. 

Please let me know if you want to discuss any of this before Thursday's Tram Project Board. 

Kind regards, 

Rebecca 
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